

GETTING IN TOUCH

WHO'S BEHIND THE LATEST HAPPFNING?

Journalism students functioned as the eyes, ears, and mouth of WHS. Students played a major role in informing the student body with the hottest stories through the "Doghouse" and the Paw Print.

"Communications is an important source of infomation in schools everywhere," said junior

Christy Edwins. Journalism and video classes stayed on top of the latest happening to keep students updated on campus and community events.

The course was guided by veteran adviser Mrs. Janis Blocker and rookie adviser Mrs. Michelle Mostiler. Both teachers worked especially hard to help students put forth much effort and dedication to make the yearbook the most interesting and memorable for years to come.

"The journalism class gives meachance to meet new people," said sophomore Ellyn Sanders.

Journalism was a hands-on-class, making it fun and exciting but a lot of hard work. Students went out into the community, selling ads to different companies and local businesses. The money raised helped fund the cost of producing the yearbook.

Trying something new and exciting, the journalism class put together a yearbook signing party. The staff had a blast throwing balloons, decorating with streamers, playing music, dancing, and just hangin' out. It was a great way to communicate with others, raise money, and have fun.

Video class was also involved with activities in and around school. Students had the chance to work with many electronic devices, such as cameras and editing equipment. The video class was led by Mrs. Julie Waddell. They made movies and commericals and taped pep rallies, football games, and other school performances. They also were responsible for the morning pledge and moment of silence.

"In video class we not only get to film, but we're also taught to mix tape and edit," said junior Dawn Carter.

-- Angella Tedder



Help, Erin, Help! Junior Duncan Hunt seeks advice from Editor-in -Chief Erin Davis. Erin also played volleyball and girls' soccer. Duncan was on the varsity baseball team.

Working Together! Senior Jennifer Clayton and junior Dawn Carter put their heads together to create an interesting video while teacher Julie Waddell supervises.

MYTH

Several months of hard work are required to write a good research paper.

FACT

Senior Tanya Bluto and sophmore Danielle Whitacre worked less than a month on their term papers and made higher than an 85.

MYTH

All football players are known to be dumb jocks.

FACT

Senior Lonnie Nettles and Junior Philip Duncan were both on the honor roll.

MYTH

Journalism students have freedom of speech while writing in the yearbook andnewspaper.

FACT

The Hazlewood School District v. Kuhlmeier came to the conclusion that students do not have the right to freedom of speech.

MYTH

Walterboro High School was always a smoke free zone.

FACT

Walterboro High School's bathrooms were foggy with cigarette smoke.